From: planning@welhat.gov.uk

Sent: 07 November 2016 12:56

To: planning comments

Subject: New comments for application 6/2016/1068/FULL

New comments have been received for application 6/2016/1068/FULL at site address: Barham
Court, 80 Station Road, Cuffley, Potters Bar, EN6 4HY

from Theora Tounaz |

Address:
23 Barham Court,Station Road,Cuffley,EN6 4HY

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:

I am in the process of completing on Flat 23 Barham Court and it we have received a notice
regarding the addition of A3. I strongly object with this application as it will have a
major negative affect on the development and the area. There will be noise from customers
in and out of the restaurant. People smoking outside, cars stopping, parking and turning
their engines on and off. All residents will be affected until late in the evening and
also cars causing congestion on Station Road. There is already many food outlets in the
village so i cannot see why the council would grant such permission. a 5000 Sq Ft
restaurant that serves alcohol is not what the area needs.

Case Officer:
Mrs J Pagdin



